
The Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship

Awarded to Andrew Fenninger

During the 2023-24 academic year, the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship will be awarded
to dedicated student Andrew Fenninger, who is enrolled in St. Thomas Aquinas College’s 
Business program.

Andrew Fenninger, a graduate of Clarkstown South High School in West

Nyack, New York, is studying Business at the College. Andrew is also a
student-athlete on the Men’s Ice Hockey team. 

Andrew looks forward to experiencing all that STAC has to offer, and is
grateful for the supportive and welcoming campus environment: 
“Everyone is tremendously helpful and the personalized class experience
is important to me. I chose STAC for the close-knit sense of family and
the outstanding setting. I am more than excited to embrace what’s to
come in the future.”

The Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship

Christopher Taussi passed away in a tragic accident on October 11, 2021 at
the young age of 25. Christopher was the beloved son of STAC employee Lee
Taussi and her husband Michael, brother of Michael A., Nicholas, and 
Samantha, and friend to all. He lived his life to the fullest and provided love
and joy to all. Christopher will live on in our hearts forever.

The Taussi Family has established the scholarship fund in Christopher's memory. His scholarship
fund will benefit many deserving students at the College. 

Learn more about the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship and how you can help make a 
difference in the lives of students like Andrew Fenninger and others:

www.stac.edu/christopher-taussi-memorial-scholarship
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The Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship
Awarded to Michael Pippo

During the 2022-23 academic year, the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship was awarded 
to dedicated student Michael Pippo, who is enrolled in St. Thomas Aquinas College’s Criminal 
Justice program. 

Michael Pippo, a graduate of New Rochelle High School in Westchester, 
New York, is studying Criminal Justice in STAC’s School of Arts & Social
Sciences. Michael is also a student-athlete on the Men’s Ice Hockey 
team. Michael looks forward to experiencing everything that STAC has 
to offer, and is grateful for being a Spartan:“I think STAC is an amazing 
college. I love everything about the school. The courses I have been 
taking suit my interest in Criminal Justice. STAC allows me to receive
a quality education, while still being able to play hockey as a 
student-athlete.”

The Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship
Christopher Taussi passed away in a tragic accident on October 11, 2021 at the young age of 25.
Christopher was the beloved son of STAC employee Lee Taussi and her husband Michael, brother
of Michael A., Nicholas, and Samantha, and friend to all. He lived his life to the fullest and
provided love and joy to all. Christopher will live on in our hearts forever.

The Taussi Family has established the scholarship fund in Christopher's memory.
His scholarship fund will benefit many deserving students at the College. A 
friend of Christopher’s and current STAC student shared: "Because of Chris, I  
decided I should go back to college and try to achieve my dreams."  

Learn more about the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship and how you 
can help make a difference in the lives of students like Michael Pippo and others at 

www.stac.edu/christopher-taussi-memorial-scholarship
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